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February 10, 2020 

Dear Mr. Weber, 

I am pleased to inform you that the Ohio Right to Life Political Action Committee has issued an 
endorsement of your candidacy in the March 17, 2020 Primary Election for the 9th District of 
the U.S. House of Representatives. 
  
We are proud to stand behind pro-life candidates like you and encourage you to share this 
endorsement with voters throughout your campaign. Sharing this endorsement on your social 
media pages, website, and literature is not only permitted, but encouraged. You should be 
proud to share your support for life with Ohioans! If you have any questions on what you can 
and cannot print on your materials, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
On behalf our statewide membership, congratulations. We wish you the very best and extend 
our appreciation for your strong pro-life commitment.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

     

Michael Gonidakis     Jessica Warner  
President, Ohio Right to Life    On behalf of the PAC


